
 

 

7th November 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,   

Pyjama Day for Children in Need 
 

The annual ‘Children in Need’ fundraiser will take place on Friday 15th November. Oswald Road would 

like to take this opportunity to come together to try to raise funds towards the charity and we have 

therefore decided to have a ‘Pyjama Day’. This means children are able to come to school dressed in 

their pyjamas. If you would like to get involved and offer any donations, you can do this online via 

Parent Pay. 

 

Can we please request that if your child is in Nursery or Reception that you do not dress them in a 

onesie on this day, as it makes toileting particularly difficult! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Khadijah Iqbal 

Nursery Teacher and British Values Lead 


